
 

 

1 April 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 10 
 
I am now back from maternity leave and here to help you.  If you have any issues or questions, 
please send me a message.  I would like to thank Ms Wood for doing a great job in my absence. 
 
Since school has been shut you have been working on Teams, this will continue. 
 
Things to remember 

• Please make sure that you are logging in and completing work set every day. 
• Please put a ‘like’ emoji in the lesson chat, so that teachers know you have seen the work and 

know what you are doing. 

There will also be work set through GCSEPod.  You will need to submit assignments that have been 
set, so we can see that you are on track.  
 
Things to remember  

• If you have forgotten your log-in details, your teachers and form tutor can help you with this. 
• We will be monitoring those accessing work and if we have any concerns, we will be contacting 

parents/carers. 
• We are setting this work so that you don't fall behind in your studies (all students across 

the country are working online). 

Please remember to stay safe and stay home. When you do go out for your daily exercise, please 
remember to stay 2 metres apart and don't meet up with friends.  
 
Over the coming weeks I will be setting little challenges that we all can try and join in with.  
 
Stay safe  
 
Mrs Careless-Pye 
Student Progress Leader Year 10 
 


